SUNSHINE HILLS HOT LUNCH Program

Hello Parents!
Term 2 Lunches are open!

Small reminder that Sunshine Hills Hot Lunches for the 2024/2025 School Year are
every other WEDNESDAY!
Please register for an account by following the steps in the letter below.

If you ordered lunch prior to the division of classes, please check that your child is in
the correct class/division number. (Go to My Family — My children — Edit)

Please choose toppings when ordering subs/pitas from Subway and Pita Pit.

The toppings list will appear AFTER you make your order.
If you do not choose your toppings, your child will receive a plain bun.

The deadline of the first Hot Lunch of 2025 is on Thursday, January 9 at 10:00 am

Yes, that is ONE EXTRA DAY to order Hot Lunch!!.

Don't wait! Please order your lunches as soon as possible to avoid disappointment!
We know the first week back to school is a hectic time!
Lunch is only registered in the system if it is prepaid.

Please pay for your lunch order before you exit the Munchalunch System.




Hot Lunch Dates and Deadlines for Term 2 are as follows:

Wed, Jan 15, 2025, Breakfast for Lunch! — deadline: Thurs,Jan 9, at 10 AM -1
EXTRA DAY!

Wed, Jan 29, 2025, Taco Wednesday! —deadline: Wed, Jan 22, at 10 AM

Wed, Feb 12, 2025, Pizza and Smoothies Are Back! —deadline: Wed, Feb 5, at
10 AM

Wed, Feb 26, 2025, Opa + Smoothies! —deadline: Wed, Feb 19, at 10 AM

Wed, March 12, 2025, Pita + Smoothies! —deadline: Wed, March 5, at 10 AM

Again, thank you for supporting the Hot Lunch program!

We can be reached at sshlunches@agmail.com.

If you wish to volunteer for Hot Lunch, please contact us via email.
Sincerely,
Amika

Sunshine Hills Hot Lunch Coordinator



